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Your ref: Our ref: MC/NM/GL/DM   Date: 16th June 2011  
 
Dear Mr. Skarratts, 
 

Consultation Position Statements 
 
I refer to earlier correspondence concerning the close of formal consultation 
regarding the following issues: 
 

1. GM/SM Reductions 
2. MRT Duty System 
3. MACC Review 

 
You will recall that the date for the conclusion of formal consultation for these 
three matters has now passed and that in previous correspondence the 
relevant lead officer has requested that the FBU provide a position statement 
by the no later than the 17th June 2011. 
 
This request has been made in order to ensure that the views of the FBU can 
be accurately reflected in the reports which must now be prepared for the 
Authority detailing the outcome of the consultation process. 
 
Could I therefore reiterate the request that position statements for these 3 
matters are provided by the 17th June 2011. If your position statements are 
not provided by this date it may not be possible to include them in the reports 
which will be made to Members of the Authority. 
 
I trust that these arrangements meet with your approval but if there is any 
further way in which I can be of assistance to you then please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 
 
 
 
 
 



Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mike Cummins 
Consultation Unit Manager 
 
Copies to: 
 
Mike Hagen (DCFO) 
Dan Stephens (ACFO) 
AM Mottram 
GM Lomax 
Nick Mernock (Director POD) 
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